EyeOpener
November 2, 2021 – Remembrance Day
This Meeting was via zoom
Alan played a video O Canada performed by several of Canada’s Military Bands.
Odell read the Acknowledgement of Treaty 6 Land:
We acknowledge that the Rotary Club of Camrose Daybreak is located on Treaty 6 land. This is the traditional territory and an ancient gathering place of many Indigenous peoples for thousands of years.

We recognize that we are all Treaty people and have a responsibility to become aware of our shared history, understand the Spirit and Intent of the Treaties and by doing so we can honour the past, be aware of the present, and create a just and caring future built upon Peace, Friendship, and Understanding.
Presentation
Odell played two videos: 
1. This year’s Silver Cross mother, Global news story https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NegxS0KFCEg&t=24s
2. The Band Played Waltzing Matilda by the Pogues, written by Eric Bogle https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cZqN1glz4JY
Food for Thought: a quote from Winston Churchill “If you are going through hell, keep going…”  Chris volunteered to bring Food for Thought at the November 16 meeting.
Happy Bucks for:  not living in Glasgow at the time of COP26, the Sahakarini Lunch at Harry’s, the Sahakarini Bottle Drive which raised over $500, the 20% addition to donations thru the Treasury Branch, his father’s 92 birthday and the Norsemen staff help in putting it on, Halloween spent with his grandson and his grandson’s spider costume, his trip to Newfoundland—the blueberries, the hikes, the people and hardly any COVID.
Announcements:  
Chase the ACE - the draw is Wednesday November 3, the charity this time is the Camrose Special Olympics.
Joint Meeting with RCC November 8 at 7 pm via Zoom with Louise Colonnier of Days for Girls Canada.  We are the hosts.
Breakfast with the Guys November 17 at 7:30 am either Zoom or in person with breakfast at the Overtime Taphouse.  Guest speaker is Mike Cameron, Canadian author, speaker, coach, philanthropist, and advocate against Gender Based Violence.  We will send a donation of $500.  Anyone interested in attending let Morris know as our donation will cover tickets for members.
26 of our Canada flags will be on display at Wednesday’s game between the Canadian National Women’s Hockey team and the Kodiaks.  Pictures of Rotary Members, the flags and the Kodiaks will be in this week’s Booster.
Larry, Cliff, Harry, Alan, John contributed to PolioPlus. John was awarded the jar of Newfoundland Blueberry jam, he passed on the garlic from Rob.  Odell and Harry volunteered to accept garlic in his stead.
A Gelato making event via Zoom will be scheduled in February.
Joint Club Evening Meeting via Zoom November 8 at 7 pm. – Louise Colonnier, Days for Girls Canada
Board Zoom Meeting November 9 at 8 am.  
Next regular Daybreak Meeting November 16 7 am.  
Meeting adjourned with Alan leading us in singing the Four Way Test
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